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Vision: Achieving personal excellence, empowering students in a supportive community. 

Respect Integrity Celebration Honesty  

CALENDAR 

Swimming each Wednesday Term 3 – Gr 5 & 6 – 1st August – 19th September (no swimming 5th Sept) 
Saturday 28th July   - Tootgarook Community Market 

Monday 30th July    - School Council Meeting @ 6pm 

Wednesday 15th August  - Tootgarook PS Athletics Day 

26th – 31st August Ski Camp at Mt Buller 
  Thursday 30th August   - Book Week Musical Foundation – Gr 5 
  Wednesday 5th September  - District Athletics 
  Tuesday 11th September  - Art / Music Festival 
   

 
Today we are saddened by the passing away of Brodie’s Mum, Joanne Finch.  As a close 

community in these difficult circumstances we trust that we will come together to look out for 

each other with respect for individual needs.   

As we engage in support for our community, a decision was made to cancel assembly for 

today. 

This afternoon there was Department of Education Staff available to help all parents and 

students.  Please feel free to talk with our support staff.  Counselling support will continue to 

be available to our community as needed.   Please let our Office staff know if you need further 

support. 

 

Assistance can also be accessed by:-  Kidshelpline  1800 55 1800    Parentline  13 22 89 

Beyondblue   1300 22 46 36     Lifeline   13 11 14 

 

 
 
2019 PREP ENROLMENTS – FINAL CALL  
We are now in the midst of planning our Prep Transition program and liaising with Kindergartens and 
Early Childhood Centres, as further planning unfolds for our 2019 
prep cohort. At this stage we are planning for 2 Prep classes with a 
total of 40 children. If you know of any families in our zone who 
are yet to enrol their eligible prep child for 2019, could you please 
let them know that this needs to be done as soon as possible. 
Children need to be enrolled by the Friday 14th September so 
letters can be sent to parents with details of the  “Leap Into Learning” program which begins in 
November. 
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2018 PARENT OPINION SURVEY  

This is a very important source of feedback for all Victorian Government Schools.  

If you are one of the families that have been randomly selected to complete 
this survey, we thank you in advance for your valuable time to complete the 
survey and for your considered feedback.  

. 

 
 Tootgarook PS House Athletics will be held on Wednesday 15th  August with events beginning 

at  10.00am and concluding at 1.30pm – 800m for all age groups will be run after 
lunch. All students from grades 3-6 are encouraged to wear their House Colours – 

BASS FLINDERS COOK TASMAN and to participate in every event for 

their age group. The sports will be held on the School Oval with students from 
Rosebud Secondary College coming along to organize and run each event. We are in need of 

Parent Helpers who can assist on the day -  please see Mrs Burns if you can help out.  

 

LUNCH FOR EVERYONE IS ON EACH WEDNESDAY 

NEXT WEEK “TACO BOATS” ARE ON THE MENU – ORDERS NEED TO BE 
RETURNED BY 9.15AM TUESDAY – NO LATE ORDERS ACCEPTED! 

 

  
 

Tootgarook Community Market will be held on Saturday 28th July 
with 6J rostered on – thankyou to Carol Bavage, Dianne 

McKenzie,  Maria Carey, Kate Gaul and Danny Heylbut who have 
offered to help however we are in URGENT NEED of more helpers 

- please contact the school office if you can assist. 
 
 
 

 
 

   SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
 
The Book club brochure has been distributed to all 

students (spare copies are available at the office or please see Jackie).  
Some of the books are $2.  Orders will need to be in by TOMORROW 
Friday 27th July and the books will be delivered to the children as soon as they 

become available. 
 

 

 

 



TOOTGAROOK PRE SCHOOL FUNDRAISERS 

 Vision Portraits fundraiser is coming to Tootgarook Pre School. 
There are limited spaces available but I would love to 
be able to fill them all and maybe even extend the 
session to all day.  
The ticket price is donated to the Kinder and each 
family receives a framed portrait. There is opportunity to 
purchase more pics but no pressure.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

National Science Week Free event:  Science in the Park: Wildlife Counts 
 

Location:    Coolart Wetlands and Homestead Reserve in Somers 
 

Date: Sunday 12th August 2018 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          

            

 

 

             The School now has EFTPOS facilities Payments can also be made by  

          Direct Deposit  BSB 633 000 ACC 120050992 REF Student Name 

 

 

 

$10 MINIMUM 

NO CASH OUT 
 


